
 

Designing mental health

services in the ACT
Submission to the ACT Government on the design of mental health services in the ACT.

Dietitians Australia made recommendations to raise awareness of the role of nutrition and

dietitians in mental health and mental illness, improve access to APDs in mental health

services across the ACT and throughout the lifespan, ensure adequate funding is directed at

eating disorders services in the ACT and ensure that APDs can be readily accessed through

these services.

To read more, download our submission.
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If you have questions about this submission, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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